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Projects that will affect motorists crossing the Florida Georgia border 

 

Interstate 95 Resurfacing project starts April 15 in Camden County 

22.015 miles of milling and plant mix resurfacing on I-95/SR 405 from the Florida State 

line extending to just south of Horsestamp Church Road (Exit 22) interchange in 

Camden County starts April 15. This $12.5 million resurfacing project was awarded to 

Plant Improvement Inc. and is expected to be completed late Fall of this year.  

 

U.S. 17 Routine Bridge Inspection over St. Mary’s River Crossing in Nassau County 

The Florida Department of Transportation will be conducting routine bridge inspections 

that will require a detour of U.S. 17 over the St. Mary’s River Crossing from April 24-26 

from 9 a.m. – 4 p.m. the detour entails motorists traveling on U.S. 17 to take I-95 as an 

alternative route. 

 

For more information about this project, please visit: www.nflroads.com. 
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